
 

 

 

 

June 2019 – August 2019 

SYNERGY NORTH is in the process of replacing our underground main feeder cables 
from the Walsh St. Transformer Station to new poles located on Collins Place and 
Selkirk St. 3 Poles will be replaced along Collins Place between Harkness St. and 
Selkirk St. and 1 pole will be replaced near the corner of Selkirk St. During the course of 
the project, no power interruptions are expected.  

Both our company and contractor trucks will be on location. This will improve the 
reliability of the underground assets in the neighborhood and make the system more 
efficient. 

The following area will be affected: 
 

 Selkirk St.  

 Collins Place 
 

 
If you have received this notice, you may experience a few traffic delays during the 
course of the project.  

If you have any concerns, special schedules or questions,  
please call 

 

Jonathan Murphy, Lines Construction Supervisor 

807-343-1176

NOTICE 
OF HYDRO WORK IN YOUR NEIGHBOURHOOD 



 

 


